
Fifth Grade Newsletter 

March 9-13, 2020 

 

Reading 

 
Mrs. Patterson 
Mr. Nejus (5A) 

Novel:  ​Number the Stars 
Spelling:  No spelling 
Vocabulary:  sabotage, rationed, imperious, rueful, deftly, protrude, donned, lunged, 
devastating, rucksack  
Homework: study vocabulary Tuesday-Thursday 
 
  ​Questions or comments:  ​dana.patterson@southern.k12.oh.us  
Phone number:  330-679-2343 Ext. 4083 
 

Math 

 
Mrs. Scheel 
Mr. Nejus 

Topics: Finding Volume of Composite Figures 
Math Workshop Weekly Topic: Volume Challenges 
Math Workshop Challenge: Geometry or Sorting Activities with Fractions 
Homework: Tuesday and Wednesday: Volume Worksheets 
Tests: Monday - Decimal Operations; Friday - Volume 
Helpful Videos: ​https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E8tuMaDxgJM​ (finding volume) 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kwh4SD1ToFc&t=227s​ (decimal operations) 
 
Standards​: NBT.7; MD.3; MD.4; MD.5 
Questions or comments: ​tiffany.scheel@southern.k12.oh.us  
Phone: 330-679-2343 Extension 4084 

Science 
Ms. Marquis 

Mr. Nejus 

 Students will not have Science during the 3rd and 4th nine weeks of the school year, 
except for AIR review days on Thursday.  

Social Studies 
Mrs. Sakely 
Mr. Nejus 

Chapter 6 test will be Monday, March 9th. Chapter 7 is short so the test will be 
Wednesday, March 11th.  Help your child study the 13 colonies map. That will be a 
test soon. Please assist your child with studying notes every night, especially the night 
prior to  tests. Education is a partnership between student, teacher, and parent. 
Thank you. 
nancy.sakely@southern.k12.oh​.us 

Reminders ● Parent Teacher Conferences ​were rescheduled for ​Thursday, March 12 from 
3:30-7:30​. If your student has a conference scheduled you should have received a 
yellow form to be signed and returned to the school. Students who were not 
scheduled on the previous date are still not scheduled for a conference. If you 
would like a conference and did not receive a yellow form, please contact one of 
your student’s teachers.  

● There is a Waiver Day on ​Monday, March 16! This means no school for students 
on this day. 

● March 26 is picture retake day. ​Picture packets will be available upon request. 
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